
On Thu, Dec 19, 2024 at 3:20 PM patrick oliphant <poliphant28@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Julie Sterns,

I am reaching out to formally submit a FOIA request for all service invoices of work performed to reopen the Mary Drew
School for the 2024-25 school year.  This request is for service invoices from the date the reopening was approved by the
BOE (12.20.23) to the present.   

Per the SHSD161 FOIA Request Procedure, please see my personal information listed
below: 
 
Patrick Oliphant
9443 Birch Ave, Mokena, IL 60448
12.19.24
poliphant28@gmail.com
708.717.3395
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